
November 10, 2020 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Lynn Leiker, Mary Clapp, Jan Burkholder, Keri 
Petersen, Katie Joy, Staci Moore, Lisa Raudis, Chandra Walter, Tina Maier. Stacey 
Pfannenstiel and LaChelle Fitzmorris attended via Zoom. 
Treasurer’s report: Report not given, Josh Callahan was absent. 
Principal’s report: Everything is going well. The school started an online fundraiser and 
has already received some money from that. 
Teacher feedback: GaGa ball pit is a hit! Thank you to Mary Clapp and family for 
assembling it. Also, they wanted to thank H&S for providing a meal for parent teacher 
conferences. 
Upcoming events:  
◊Winter concert: Cancelled. We will see if Mrs. Cunningham will do a recording of 
some sort and place it on the website or SeeSaw for students to still be able to show off 
their hard work. 
◊Fun night: Still hoping to have this event, just towards the end of the year. We will 
decide more on it later. Chandra and Lisa are still working and thinking on games and 
activities to do outside. 
◊Raffle: Cancelled this year. Most of the prizes are bought before or during Black Friday 
and with the way things are happening this year it would make it difficult to get 
everything. 
Fundraisers: 
◊T-shirt orders: Are still available. Reminder, we have to have a certain number of 
orders before we’re able to place them. 
◊Taco shop gift cards: Available online.  We will also send out a paper form for the 
teachers to pass out to students.  
◊Popt gift cards: Will talk with Danielle Scott to see if that is still an option this year. 
◊Penguin patch: Cancelled this year. There are too many what-if’s and we don’t want to 
put the kids or volunteers at risk during this unpredictable time. 
◊So Freshies So Clean: A parent has a business selling car air fresheners. Going to 
see if there’s enough turn around time to get these ordered and back before Christmas. 
Other news: 
◊Playground equipment: Sarah Windholz has been working hard applying for grants to 
get new equipment. We are hoping to get some money from the Dane G. Hansen grant, 
it is due November 20th.  
Adjournment/Next meeting date: December 1st at 6 pm 


